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Wednesday 25th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As part of our Science topic, a trip has been arranged for Year 5 to visit The Stem Discovery 
Centre in Stevenage.  
 
Our visit is scheduled for Wednesday 6th November, leaving school at 9.15am and will return in 
time for the end of the school day. 
 
The cost of the trip is £13 per child which must be paid via the Gateway App along with 
consent.  All payments must be made by 25th October for the trip to go ahead. 
Unfortunately if there is insufficient  funds received the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for their visit (no chocolate, sweets or fizzy drinks please), 
in a named carrier bag so we can dispose of our rubbish before leaving the venue. Please let 
the school office know if your child requires a school packed lunch.  School uniform is required 
and children will not need any pocket money for this trip. 
 
I am sure you will agree that this is a wonderful opportunity to develop your child’s 
understanding of their Science topic. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Miss Maggs 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 
 


